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I am a Portland resident, parent and pediatric oncology nurse. I am writing to 

encourage you to vote yes on SB 702, to prohibit flavored tobacco products.  

Products like candy-flavored e-cigarettes, minty menthol cigarettes, and dessert-

flavored little cigars are starter products the tobacco industry uses to lure kids – plain 

and simple. These products are fueling our state's youth nicotine addiction crisis, and 

they have no place in our communities. 


